Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, July 11, 2014 9:05 AM

To: '‘Cullen, Pat@Waterboards'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: CHEVRON #9-0329 (T0600101885) CASE #: RO0000269 CUF Claim #: 13888, 6001
Attachments: RE: Chevron 90329; 340 Highland Ave, Piedmont, CA (RO0000269; T0600101885; Claims

13888 and 6001)

Good Morning Pat,
I have attached an email sent to you and Bob Trommer that addressed this exact issue.
Please refer to it.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Cullen, Pat@Waterboards [mailto:Pat.Cullen@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Friday, July 11, 2014 6:45 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: CHEVRON #9-0329 (T0600101885) CASE #: RO0000269 CUF Claim #: 13888, 6001

Good afternoon

| see there has been no activity at this Site since the Final Closure Order was issued on 3/14/2013. Well Destruction
Report was submitted on 5/30//2014. In order for the claimant to be issued a Uniform closure letter the following has
to be completed:

e Wells destroyed to lead agency’s satisfaction,

e |DW removed and

e remediation equipment etc. removed.

e The Lead agency (Alameda County) is required to inform the State Board when these activities have been

completed to their satisfaction.

Does the well destruction meet LOP satisfaction?

Pat G. Cullen, P.G.
Engineering Geologist
Tech Review Unit
916-341-5735



